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27 November 2020

Dear Parents

This week we have continued our Peace theme with a particular focus on Anti Bullying during our
assemblies. The Anti Bullying Alliance theme this year is United Against Bullying. All the children
from Year 1 to Year 4 have considered what bullying means, the many different forms bullying can
take, how we can work together to make sure bullying is rare in our school and what we can do if
we need to get help. The campaign used a jigsaw piece to symbolise how we all work together to
create a bullying free culture. The children have written their own ideas on their jigsaw piece
during PSHE sessions. If you would like to see the short video clip we used with the children or find
out more about the Anti Bullying Alliance please follow the link. https://www.anti-
bullyingalliance.org.uk/?gclid=Cj0KCQiAwf39BRCCARISALXWETy5308sgvbmarc6B-
I5PKJIOsW7wIBWkaOAa4U3B48CRM c566kH AaAuhVEALw wcB

Please do let your class teacher know or contact me if you are concerned about any bullying issue
at school.

The weather is now becoming more wintery and due to essential ventilation the classrooms are
considerably cooler. Please send your child in smart school uniform but well prepared with extra
layers if needed. Vests are ideal, but if this is insufficient we are happy for your child to wear an
added layer over their jumper. Ideally this should be a school fleece. This can be bought from
Macpac by following the link:

https://www.mapac.com/education/parents/uniform/trinityststephenSL4/fleece-with-logo for
£13.70. If this is not possible an extra red jumper or fleece is acceptable. The item must not be
hooded or have large logos or slogans on it. Thank you. Please remember to name all school
uniform.

The Church asked us to supply some artwork for the Church Christmas magazine. | am pleased to
say the children have produced some lovely Christmas art. The winners are Nell, Veronika, Lillyana
Iris and Viktoria. You can see their creations on the news section of the website. | have also added
a picture of some of the beautiful artwork that Jess and her Reception club members have
created.

The Christmas newsletter is being sent out with this newsletter to update you on what the school
is doing over the festive period.
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Finally, | have had a message from Jeanette at Windsor Library. Please remember there is an
excellent book club for Year 3 and Year 4 arranged by the Clewer Cluster. If your child is in either
of these years it is an excellent way to widen your reading experience and enjoyment with others.
The library has now set up a similar group for adults called Book Chat.

Book Chat is an opportunity to chat about books and find out about what other people are
reading. The first session was today but | am sure more will be arranged and further information can be

found here: https://www.facebook.com/events/1025412001218902/
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Autumn Dates

9 December 2020 Nativity filming

16 December 2020 Christmas Lunch — come in Christmas Mufti
18 December 2020 Term ends

4 January 2021 In Service Training day for staff

5 January 2021 Pupil term starts
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